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If you should have any questions, 
ideas and/or considerations, 
please contact anyone of the 
above o�cers for assistance.

Group E-Mail Address:
hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com

 

See website for individual
email addresses.

Homefront News

The McLanahan’s

November 2009

     
     Je�: Born on 
October 5, 1967 in 
Independence, MO. 

Je� works at Papa 
Johns as a Senior Direc-

tor of Training here in Louisville at the 
corporate o�ce. Hobbies: Reading, 
collecting Stephen King novels, camp-
ing, �shing, watching football and 
running. Je� is running his �rst mara-
thon in November. Je� has lived in 24 of 
the 50 states and has lived overseas for a 
period of about 6 months.
     Jackie: Born on February 16, 1970 in 
Baltimore, MD. 
Jackie is a stay at home mom to their 
two children, Stuart (14) and Rachel 
(11). Hobbies: Shopping, spending time 
with friends, volunteering at school and 
walking.
     Je� and Jackie met on a blin
d date in Baltimore and have been 
happily married for 15 years.

     
Stuart: Born on May 12, 
1995 in Louisville, KY. 
Stuart is a freshman at St. 
Xavier High School and is 
on the wrestling team. 
Hobbies: Wrestling, basketball, 
reading and collecting comic books, 
messing around at home building 
things and is a big movie watcher.
     Rachel: Born on January 7, 1998 in 
Louisville, KY.
Rachel is a 6th grader at EOMS. Hob-
bies: Cross Country, basketball, collect-
ing postcards from di�erent places and 
spending time with her two dogs, 
Maggie and Gracie as well as her cat, 
Sebastian.

Jeff, Jackie,

Stuart

and Rachel

The Heelan’s

December 2009

Meet the 
Heelan’s: 
Edmond, 
Connie, 

Patrick (13), 
Ryan (11) and 

Lauren (7). �ey 
relocated to Crestwood from Greens-
boro, NC in the summer of 2008 for 
Edmond's job with Papa John's Pizza.  
     Connie is currently employed as the 
o�ce manager for Rebekah Grace 
Foods, a local distributor of Kentucky 
Proud products.
     Edmond, a graduate of NC State 
University, enjoys playing basketball 
and spending time with his family.  
     Connie, a graduate of the University 
of North Carolina at Greensboro, enjoys 
Bikram yoga and outdoor activities.
     Patrick, an eighth grader at East 
Oldham Middle school, enjoys playing 
football, basketball and Modern War-
fare 2!!

     Ryan, a ��h grader at 
Locust Grove, also enjoys 
playing football and 
basketball but prefers 
Madden 10 to the "shoot 'em up 
games" his brother plays.
     Lauren, a second grader at Locust 
Grove, enjoys playing with friends, 
playing basketball, doing
 gymnastics and pestering her older 
brothers.
    �e Heelans attend Immaculate 
Conception in LaGrange and are happy 
to be part of the North Ridge Farms 
community.

Edmond,

Connie,

Patrick, Ryan

& Lauren

The Clause’s

January 2010

Meet the Clause’s: 
Dennis, Felicia and 
Jon(12). “And, yes 
our last name is 
pronounced like our 

friend up north 
(Santa)”.

     �ey relocated to Crestwood from 
Lake St. Louis, MO in January of 2009 
for Dennis’ career.  
     Dr. Dennis Clause is the Chiroprac-
tor for Covington Chiropratic in Cov-
ington, KY. He graduated from Logan 
Chirporatic in Chester�eld, MO. Prior 
to becoming a Chiropractor, with his 
music degree, he taught guitar, banjo, 
bass guitar, etc... Dennis loves to play 
guitar and has a great passion for 
bluegrass music. So what better place to 
move to then Kentucky. Hobbies: 
besides music; hiking, playing basket-
ball with Jon and spending time with 
his family.
     Felicia �nished her Master’s (a�er 
moving here in Jan.) in Elementary 
Education and is also certi�ed in Art 
Education. She is currently the Art 
Teacher at Cartmell Elementary in 

Carrollton, KY. Prior to 
teaching, she was a 
graphic designer for over 
14 years. She worked for 
Momentum, a large adver-
tising agency in St. Louis, MO. 
Although she still has a passion for 
designing and freelances on the side, 
she loves teaching even more. Hob-
bies: painting, rollerblading, hiking and 
spending time with my family.
     Jon, a seventh grader at East 
Oldham, is an only child. Hobbies: 
playing tuba, guitar, basketball, football, 
PS3, riding his bike and hanging out 
with his family and new friends.
    �e Clause’s attend Northeast Chris-
tian Church, they love their new home 
(especially their back yard) and are 
happy to be a part of the North Ridge 
Farms community.
“God has blessed us
with a great
place to live!”

Dennis,

Felicia &
Jon

Neighborhood 
Babysitters

 

Breann Heid (16)
Danielle Heid (15)

4545 NR Circle
265-0332

Kim McElhinny(17)
Taylor McElhinny (15)

4604 NR Circle
225-0830

Rachel Roup(14)
4505 NR Circle

222-8792

Lauren Brady (16)
4705 NR Drive

222-5509

Kellie Sulzle (16)
552-4973

Neighborhood
Pet Sitters

 

Rachel McLanahan
225-5851

Lauren Brady
4705 NR Drive

222-5509

Kamilla Bentsen
222-6144

Jillian Taylor
222-8222

Need Yard Help?
 

Josh
265-1200 or 640-8840

Michael Roup
222-8792
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AWESOMEJOB!
CONGRATS!

CONGRATS!

CONGRATS!

CONGRATS!

Date:
Wed., November 18th

Time:
6:30 p.m. 

Place:
Olive Garden on Brownsboro Rd.

R.S.V.P.:
Jackie McLanahan at 225.5851

We hope everyone has a meaningful and fun �lled �anksgiving spent with family and friends!

NRF
Halloween
Hayride!

Dinner
Divas!

A fun time was had by all who participated 
in the annual NRF Halloween hayrides! A 
Special �anks to everyone who handed-
out candy, pulled the trailers and helped 
make this a GREAT success for all the kids! 
We all look forward to seeing you again 
next year!!!! 

November 2009

Congratulations to the 
Cross Country teams at 
EOMS and Locust Grove 

for a great job at 
State!  You did an 
awesome job!  

North Ridge Farms will again be having the 
best decorated house contest!  Let's get those 
decorations hung with care!  Please e-mail 
your votes to Jackie McLanahan before 12/15: 
jackie.mclanahan22@insightbb.com 

  $50 goes to the 
house with the 
most votes! 
One vote per 
household 
please!!!

With all of the hustle and 
bustle of Christmas shopping, 
parties and gatherings we are 
going to resume Dinner 
Divas in January!

Hopefully everyone enjoyed a time of family, friends and good food for 
the �anksgiving holiday!  

...from the Hennings family.  
Gayle and her son (Joel Jr.) 
were in a terrible automo-
bile accident and a few of 
our neighbors took meals to 
them.

     A big �ank You to all 
our wonderful neighbors! 
My family and I want to 
thank everyone for all the 
delicious meals you shared 
with us. Your kindness, 
thoughts, and prayers were 
greatly appreciated!  
     How fortunate we are to 
be part of such a caring 
community.
                    
Sincerely,
Joel, Gayle, Joel Jr. , Tanner, 
Parker and Paige Hennings  

Happy
Holidays!

Home Decoration Contest

Dinner
Divas!

December 2009

We have a 
purple razor 

motor 
scooter for 

sale. It's like 
new  and 

works great 
and comes 

with the 
charger.

�e Duvall 
Family 

Thank
You

Dinner
Divas!

January 2010

Home
Decoration

Contest

HAPPY
NEW

YEAR!

HAPPY
NEW

YEAR!  Everyone did a 
wonderful job of 
decorating their 

homes in
holiday cheer!!!

�anks to everyone 
for their votes.

Congratulations to the 
2009 North Ridge 

Farms Home Decora-
tion Contest winners:

The Potter's  
�ey did a spectacular 
job of decorating! �ey 

were awarded a $50 
check and the chance to 

display the winner's 
sign in their yard!!!   

Date: Wed., January 20th

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Place: Olive Garden on Brownsboro Rd.

R.S.V.P.: Jackie McLanahan at 225.5851

Ladies! Come join us and we'll 
unwind & share stories about our 
Christmas experiences this year!

We hope everyone enjoyed time with family 
and friends during the Christmas holiday!
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